
 
 
 
 

APPOINTMENT OF HEADTEACHER 
 
 

‘Where everything can be achieved.’ 

Letter from Governors 

Dear Applicant,  

Thank you for your interest in the Headship of our school.  Our current Headteacher will be retiring at the 

end of this academic year and our children, staff and community are looking for a Headteacher who: 

• Always has a mind full of ideas and kind thoughts  

• Welcomes everyone new  

• Makes connections  

• Prioritises dynamic learning experiences  

• Keeps people safe  

• Listens to the children  

The Governing Body is seeking to appoint a Headteacher who will build on current good practice and also 

bring a fresh perspective. This person will be passionate about teaching as this is a teaching position for 

two days of the week. 

In 2006, 2009 and 2012 our Ofsted inspections were graded as ‘Outstanding’ and we continually strive to 

improve our school.  

We believe this appointment presents a fantastic opportunity for a candidate who is passionate about 

education. We are looking for an articulate, inspiring Headteacher who will develop a clear, ambitious vision 

and strategy for the future of Morley Primary School. We are looking for an excellent teacher with 

outstanding leadership skills, energy and commitment, with a good sense of humour!  

As a Governing Body we are supportive of our leadership team and all our staff. As a team we enjoy being 

involved in supporting the development of the school and have a wide range of relevant skills for the school 

to draw on. We place a high value on the well-being and work life balance of all our staff. The job 

description and person specification are available, which provide more details about the role.  

Candidates are invited to contact the school Business Manager Kate Fernie on 01332 831295 to arrange a 

visit. The closing date for your on-line or paper application form and accompanying letter is 18th May 2022 

and interviews will be held on the 24th and 25th May 2022.  If you are to be called for interview you will be 

informed on the 20th May 2022 so please keep these dates free. Your appointment will be subject to 

satisfactory references.    

I would like to thank you again for your interest in the post and I look forward to receiving your application.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Jim Campbell 
Chair of Governors 
 

 

 


